
 
 
 
 

To: Judge Chris Hill 
 Commissioner Susan Fletcher 
 Commissioner Cheryl Williams  
 Commissioner Darrell Hale 
 Commissioner Duncan Webb 
 
From: Ramona Luster, GIS \ 9-1-1 Addressing Coordinator 
 
Date: February 28, 2022 
 
 
Re: Address verification/correction – 1550 S Ballard Ave and 1600 S Ballard Ave 
 
Pursuant to the Collin County Road Designation Policy, Court Order No. 2002-247-04-08 Section B,     
two residential properties on S Ballard Ave have been using invalid 9-1-1 addresses rather than the 
county-assigned addresses.  The property owners have been notified, and I respectfully request the 
original valid address assignments be officially recognized by Commissioners Court: 
 

 
         (Invalid addresses, 

Correct addresses are:          source unknown): 
 
Nicklas, R-6292-000-0180-1  1550  S BALLARD AVE (1502 / 1505  S BALLARD AVE) 
 
Dutschke, R-6292-000-0020-1  1600  S BALLARD AVE (1506  S BALLARD AVE)   
 
 
Mapgrid page:  1J4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc:   Caren Skipworth, Tim Nolan, Bret Fenster 
 

Attachments 
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